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I am strongly opposed to this bill. I don't know if anyone down there has been paying 

attention, but the homeless situation is completely out of control. This will only make 

the situation much worse. We need to get these people off the street, not pass laws 

that make it legal for them to keep squatting on land that is not theirs.  

 

Thinking and actions like this proposed bill are what got us into this homeless mess. 

Make it harder for them to be on the street, not easier. This crisis will not end until it 

becomes harder to be homeless than it is not to be homeless. 


